Appendix 4

From:

Sent; Wednesday, April 3, 2024 8:25 PM

To: Licensing <Licensing@rotherham.gov.uk>

Subject: Change of licence Valentines, Unit 1, Atlas Court S60 5DL

To whom it may concern,

There will also be a noise issue with music being played. Some of the tenants have small children.

Thanks

From:

Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 2.28 AM

To: Diane Kraus <Diane.Kraus@rotherham.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: Change of licence Valentines, Unit 1, Atlas Court S60 5DL

Following on from my initial email.

Valentines Cafe is open currently throughout the day and is usually closed by about 5pm.

| think if this chanie of licence was iranted it would make the ilace more of a destination venue.

Looking at the application details it looks like they are hoping to possibly hold events on most bank
holidays.

The previous cafe sometimes had evenings with live music.

i what was more of an issue was the noise levels with the music going on and extra noise
when people were outside smoking.

This isn't the right place for a live/recorded music venue.

There are tenants here that have young children so it definitely wouldn’t be ideal at all for them.

Thanks

Flat [| Atlas Court
Brinsworth Lane
Rotherham
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